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November 20, 2012





To Whom It May Concern;





We were Ms. Megan Muzljakovich’s university supervisors and instructors during a Spring Arbor University sponsored trip to Houston, Texas for three weeks during January 2010. During this trip, Megan attended class in EDU 273 in the afternoons and worked in a first grade multicultural classroom during the mornings. We also had the opportunity to know Megan in evening and weekend settings for dining and field trips. 





As part of a thirteen member student team, she was extremely cooperative and collaborated well with the other students.





As a student, Megan was responsible and completed all of her assignments in a timely manner. She was engaged in class discussions and lectures.





Megan was placed in a first grade classroom under the supervision of a cooperating teacher. While observing Megan in this classroom on many occasions, she displayed a very caring and respectful attitude toward the students. She was extremely respectful of their diverse backgrounds and individual needs. She was able to establish good rapport with the children because of her positive attitude and helpful nature.  Megan used appropriate grammar and vocabulary that was at the children’s listening levels. Megan was also able to established a wonderful bond with the cooperating teachers and maintain a friendship with her after the internship was completed. She always demonstrated a professional presence in the classroom. It was evident that Megan has a passion for teaching and is constantly striving to gain effective teaching strategies.





If we can be of further assistance, do not hesitate to contact us.





Sincerely,





Joel and Sharon Ottenbreit


Spring Arbor University Supervisors/Instructors














106 E. Main


Spring Arbor, MI 49283 





(313) 274.6999


(517) 750.6629 fax


sottenbr@arbor.edu











